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Friday 14th July 2016 
 
Year 6 Last week of term including Graduation Ceremony 
Friday 21st July 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The end of term is nearly with us and our thoughts move to the last week of term when we will be saying our final 
goodbyes. We had a fantastic afternoon yesterday at the picnic and water play session. I think it is safe to say that 
the staff got wet the most! 
 
Bowling Trip 
Please make sure your child brings their packed lunch in a carrier bag and has appropriate socks for bowling.  
Children will be walking to the bowling alley so please make sure they have appropriate clothing. 
 
Year 6 Prom 
We are looking forward to the Prom on Thursday.  Please remember that school uniform rules will be slightly 
relaxed the day after the Prom (I’m sure I’ll see lots of brightly coloured fingernails on the Friday!). 
 
Last day of term 
The children will have the opportunity to visit other classes and adults around the school in the morning to have 
their t-shirts signed.  You may wish to send in an additional white t-shirt just in case the first t-shirt gets full rather 
quickly.  Children must provide their own felt tip pens for this purpose – we find that Sharpies are the best as they 
tend not to run out.  
 
Year 6 Graduation 
We hope you will be able to attend the Graduation Event, similar in style to the Early Years Graduation Event 
which many of you will be familiar with.  In order to fit in with school timings, please arrive at school for a drinks 
reception at 11am.  The ceremony will begin at around 11.20am and should finish no later than 12.30pm.   
 
If the weather is good we will hold the ceremony outside but we can’t guarantee shade for everyone so please 
apply sun cream and dress accordingly. There will be lots of opportunities for photographs so make sure you bring 
a camera. 
 
Unfortunately, even though the school day does not end until 1.40pm we will be unable to let parents stay on site 
after the Graduation.  The whole school will be saying a fond farewell to the children at 1.25pm.  If you would like 
to join us please arrive back at school and come into the playground and wait by the Willow tree just in front of 
the green container doors.  Your child can be collected from this area at 1.30pm. 
 
The year 6 cohorts are an amazing group of children and I have been so proud of them all throughout their time 
at Hillcross. I am sure it will be an emotional event so remember to bring your tissues! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Lisa Francis 
Headteacher 

mailto:info@hillcross.merton.sch.uk

